
 

 

NOTICE OF HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

The Ashland Water Department will be conducting its annual fire hydrant flushing September 

25th-October 6th between the hours of 7am and 4pm. During this you could experience changes 

in water pressure and may notice discoloration of your water, however, do not be alarmed. Run 

your cold water until it clears up. Water customers are cautioned to check for discoloration 

particularly prior to washing laundry.  Hydrant flushing is a necessary requirement to maintain 

safe drinking water for the system. If you have any questions, please contact our office at 603-

968-7193 

 

 


